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From: John B [mailto:jmblec2(5)gmail.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, June 15, 2016 8:51 AM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov> 
Subject: 16-0253-GA-BTX Pipeline 

Hello, 

The purpose of this email to to share my disagreement with the proposed installation of the high 
volume natural gas pipeline to run through the city of Cincinnati case number 16-0253-GA-BTX. 
The damage this pipeline will have to the surrounding area is unacceptable for an area this 
populated. If an accident were to occur the damage would be unthinkable. There is no reason to 
run a gas line of this size through an area of dense population, next to schools, homes, and 
hospitals. Please stop this pipeline and run it through rural areas or stop it all together. 

Thank you, 
John Blecher 
Cincinnati, OH 
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